
Higher education students with children face significant challenges that should be recognized within demographic data collected. I 
support the legislation that intends to allow the design of questions that allow identification of student parents. I believe this will 
create proper representation of this key demographic. For background, I am a mother to two children, I work full time, go to school 
full time and share parenting responsibilities for my two school-aged children with my disabled husband. 


